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June 14, 2023

Dear Families,

| am writing to remind you of the arrangements for the General Achievement Test (GAT) taking
place on Thursday June 15.

There will be no Year 12 VCE or VM classes running on this day as all Year 12 students are
involved in the GAT. Year 11 students studying a Units 3 & 4 VCE or scored VET will be
required to sit the GAT.

The GAT will take place in two sections: 9.00am for Section A and 1.15pm for Section B.
Students must remain at the College for the entire duration of the Exams except for students
who have been advised they are not required to complete section B. These students will be
permitted to leave the College at the end of section A. Students more than 30 minutes late to
an exam will not be admitted.

Students will be required to wear the correct college uniform. This includes being clean
shaven. Blazers or jackets are not permitted in the exam room.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Senior Programs Coordinator if you have any queries
regarding the GAT. Further information has been provided to students and is also available
on the MyPenola portal.

Kind regards,

- TN

Ms Erin Bonavia
Deputy Principal
Senior Campus
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